
 
 

 

 

April 2025  
81 Avenue Reconstruction and Streetscaping

 
 

The City of Edmonton will reconstruct 81 Avenue from Gateway Boulevard to 104 Street and add streetscape 

features such as paving stones, street furniture, trees and decorative lighting. This project will create a 

vibrant pedestrian-first corridor and improve road safety for all users. A pedestrian-first corridor is a 

designated and marked area where pedestrians can safely cross. Corridors prioritize pedestrians and aim to 

encourage walking by providing safe crossing opportunities. Construction is planned to begin the week of 

April 28, 2025. Construction is anticipated to be completed by the end of 2025.  

Construction Details 

● Removal of existing sidewalk and road 

● Concrete work including new curbs, gutters and sidewalks 

● Upgrading pedestrian crossings, pedestrian lighting and street lighting  

● Road reconstruction including new asphalt and paving 

● Landscaping 

Access 

Directional closures on 81 Avenue will be in place during construction. Pedestrian, local and business access will 

be maintained at all times, where possible. If you have special access requirements, such as DATS, please advise 

the contact person listed below. 

For more information, please visit edmonton.ca/81Avenue or contact: 

Gordon M. 
Project Manager, City of Edmonton 
transportationdelivery@edmonton.ca  

 

 

 



 
 

 

 
  Image 1 – 81 Avenue construction area  
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